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PROGRAMME – It has been cancelled or postponed until further notice 

But the course is OPEN. Play in pairs when it suits you. “If you do decide to play 

a casual round be advised there can only be two (2) players per group, you must 

observe social distancing requirements and all the advice re buggies, flags and 

bunkers that still applies”. There are many more green-fee players playing so book 

the time slot you and your buddy want.  

 

SENIOR LADIES 

This UPDATE has been provided by Jane Stewart - on behalf of Southern Senior Women's 

Golf Association 

After speaking with my committee recently with regard to the COVID-19 virus and the 

restrictions including social isolation that have been put in place, a decision was made to 

postpone our golf game and Special Meeting due to be held on Friday 3rd April 2020 at 

Willunga. 

I feel this is a responsible decision bearing in mind our very name determines we are indeed 

'Senior' members of the golfing community and protection is paramount. 

I will re-book when it's advisable to do so and I will send confirmation emails out to all club 

representatives and notices will be placed here in our club newsletter. 

 

RESULTS 
 

MONTHLY MEDAL – Congratulations to Helen Pengilly for winning the medal for March. She 

won the customary medal as well as a $50 voucher from Romeo’s, McLaren Vale. Thank 

you Romeo’s! 

HANDICAP FOURSOMES – Qualifying round was held early March and congratulations go to 

Anne McDonald and Celia Rowland who won the day and the SHYLIE RYMILL. They didn’t 

manage to win round two so Pip March and Anna Watson go into the final. Also into the 

final are Kath Layton and Helen Pengilly after defeating Kay Dunlevy and Pauline Schulz. As 

you can guess, the final will be held post COVID-19!!! 



UPCOMING EVENTS - cancelled or postponed 

MAJOR TROPHY EVENTS - have been cancelled or postponed by the Willunga Golf Club 
Management Committee until further notice is given. Therefore the Dennis Kelly Mixed Ambrose, 
Men’s and Women’s Club Championships will not be held on the programmed dates as is also likely 
with future events. 
 
JUNIOR EVENTS - which come under the auspices of Southern District Golf have been cancelled 

 

PENNANTS Programme, Men’s and Women - has been cancelled for the rest of the 2020 

season. But the women did get started in our new shirts, with Division I, 2, and 3 all having a win. A 

big thankyou to SCARPANTONI WINES for their generous three-year sponsorship for the club’s 

Pennant Teams. That enabled the purchase of the new shirts for the men and women 

representatives. Thank you also to Eric Bain, our Vice President, whose business Choice Promotions 

as well as the Pro Shop, both contributed to the purchase of the shirts. 

 

A picture of a mix of Willunga players from each of Division 1, 2 and 3 taken so that readers 

could see our new shirts. 

 

EXTRAS 

 
GAVIN’S COACHING CLINICS – because of the new restrictions on no more than two people 
gathering outdoors, Gavin is offering: 
to give Willunga GC golfers an INDIVIDUAL lesson for 40 minutes for $60, (normally that 
price for 30 mins) but this is a MEMBERS ONLY deal, not for the general public. 
The good news with this extended lesson is you could break the lesson into 2 parts, half short 
game and half long game or you could have a lesson purely on full swing working your way 
through the golf bag. This is really your call; you can have the lesson the way it suits you. 
All lessons come complete with a video and a voice note to give you the advice that is 
pertinent to YOU! 
The last point on this strange time we are going through. Golf is a great game for isolation, 
and we have a beautiful course to play on and as long as we adhere to the rules and 



For bookings online: 

http://gavinfontainegolf.gettimely.com/book 

or  

phone: 0415 823 322 

regulations, we’ll be fine for as long as we’re allowed to. This is a really good time to 
improve your golf because there’ll be  no other players in your group so you can listen better 
to your inner self rather than all the unwanted advice you get from your playing partners. 
Let’s use this time to play golf. 
 

During April Gavin is available for bookings:  

o Wednesday 1st all day 
o Friday 3rd all day 
o Saturday 4th morning 
o Wednesday 8th all day 
o Thursday 9th all day 
o Wednesday 15th all day 
o Thursday 16th all day 
o Friday 17th all day 
o Saturday 18th all day 
o Wednesday 29th all day  
o Thursday 30th all day. 

 

A BEAUTIFUL VIEW – taken over the dam from the 8th tee off. Some of our golfers may not 

see this as a beautiful view, but instead think; “those pesty corellas”. Some others will think 

“those *@%* corellas”. Hopefully we have all golfers adhere to the new conditions relating 

to COVID-19 cautions so that our course remains open to us to get out and enjoy playing in 

such an attractive setting.  

 

 

Namaste is an expression of appreciation and respect towards 
another person. It can be used as a hello greeting and even as a 

http://gavinfontainegolf.gettimely.com/book


goodbye, so you might say Namaste upon meeting someone, or before parting ways. 
 

A very appropriate alternative to the banned handshakes and hugs we are missing from our 

daily living, including on the golf course. 

 

 

 

19th HOLE 

 

 

PRO SHOP 

Visit our Pro Shop for all your golfing needs. 

Phone: 08 8556 2200 

Email: willunga@oncoursegolf.com.au 
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CLUBHOUSE BAR & CAFÉ 

Temporarily closed due to Covid-19 

Phone 08 8556 4300 
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